
 

 
 
 
 

A Montessori-Inspired, Experiential Charter School ● Ages 3 through 8th Grade 

 

FJA Mission: To educate the whole child through academics, experiential excellence, and community 

Summer 2021 

Dear FJA Families, 

We hope that you are having a wonderful summer. Here at FJA, we have been busy preparing for 

the new school year, and we are eager to welcome your children back to campus and back to 

learning. It is our goal to nurture every child’s talents and to help all children feel safe, valued, and 

challenged while they’re in our care.   

Toward these ends, we are always seeking out ways to better serve our families and foster  

two-way communication. Please take a few minutes and respond to FJA’s “Summer 2021 Family 

Survey” (web address given below). It should take less than 10 minutes and will provide us with 

valuable information on what you love about FJA and what you’d like to see strengthened, as well 

as your input on COVID-19 school health and safety measures. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/fjafamilysurvey2021 

As we look ahead and monitor improving COVID-19 conditions in our community, we are 

optimistic and hopeful about the 2020-2021 school year. We will continue to check guidance for 

schools as it becomes available throughout the summer and keep you up to date with relevant 

information. We also invite your input on our school reopening via the survey mentioned above.   

Here are some important FJA dates for your calendar:  

August 11th—First Day of School!  

(Half-day: Cedar dismisses at 12:00 p.m. and Bonito at 12:15 p.m.) 

August 24th—Parent Information Night at Cedar Campus, 6:00 p.m. 

August 26th—Parent Information Night at Bonito Campus, 6:00 p.m. 

In addition, please visit www.fjacademy.com for more information about the upcoming school 

year and our schoolwide Positive Behaviors Interventions and Supports (PBIS) program. 

We are eager to work with all families to build upon FJA’s already-established traditions of 

excellence and community. If you are new to FJA this year, we will be in touch later this summer 

with dates and times for campus tours. Finally, if either of us can be of service to you before the 

first day of school, please contact us. We are available to meet in person, talk by phone, or 

connect via email: carissamorrison@fjacademy.com and kristinpatterson@fjacademy.com. 

Sincerely, 

Carissa Morrison, Ed.D.    Kristin Patterson 

Executive Director     Assistant Director 
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